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New Children and Family Treatment and Support Services (CFTSS) 

Available Starting January 1, 2019 
 
As of January 1, 2019, children with non-Supplemental Security Income (SSI) Medicaid Managed 
Care (MMC) will have coverage for behavioral health treatment and support services for their 
families under their MVP Managed Medicaid Plans.   
 
These services place strong emphasis on early identification and access to treatment. The intention 
is to prevent the onset or progression of behavioral health conditions and a need for long-term 
services. Some of these services will allow the child to be treated in the home and other natural, 
community-based settings where children/youth and their families live. The program will be phased-
in over the next 18 months, with the first three services being implemented on January 1, 2019. 
Additional services will be implemented in April and July of 2019, and January 2020.  
 
What are the first three services? 
The services that will be effective January 1, 2019 include:  

1. Other Licensed Practitioner (OLP) - lets children get individual, group, or family therapy where 
they are most comfortable.  

2. Psychosocial Rehabilitation (PSR) - helps children relearn skills to help them in the 
community.  

3. Community Psychiatric Supports and Treatment (CPST) - helps children stay in their home, as 
well as communicate better with family, friends, and others.  

 
How will these services be rendered? 
Beacon Health Options has a provider network that will render the services listed above. Beacon will 
also be responsible for the administration of claims. MVP Health Care® (MVP) will provide Care 
Management services. 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions with respect to this notice,  
please contact your Professional Relations 
Representative. 


